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St. Wilfrid’s CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mark North.

Main Street, Calverton, Nottingham, NG14 6FG

Telephone: 0115 9652775  email: head@st-wilfrids.notts.sch.uk


May 2022
Dear Candidate,
Thank you for expressing an interest to in the Class teacher post at St Wilfrid’s Church of England Primary and Nursery School. 

We are a dedicated, hard working and committed team of staff who work passionately to inspire, motivate and enthuse our children to learn. We are seeking an outstanding teacher who would like to join our team and work with us to help develop our Christian ethos.
We are looking for a talented, highly committed, teacher, determined to provide the best possible provision for our wonderful pupils. The post is likely to teach in either Year 3,4 or 5.
The post is offered on a temporary basis for one year, as the school is increasing teaching capacity to enable additional support for pupils following the pandemic, and as a result of a re-structure of roles and responsibilities.
Please come and see us! We are a welcoming school who respect one another and

value each other as learners. We continually strive to improve our standards of

attainment and achievement in all areas.
If you feel that you would like to apply, please complete the attached application form and

enclose a letter of application (no more than 2 sides of A4), providing details of your teaching experience, and how you can meet the requirements detailed in the job description and person specification.
The closing date for applications is Friday 20th May at10am.

Thank you once again for your interest. I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Kind regards,

Mark North

Head Teacher

St Wilfrid’s Primary School

Aspiring to Excellence     Fostering Creativity     Promoting Christian Practices     Realising Potential


